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Dear Richard,
 
Please find attached a letter in accordance with deadline 4 in respect of contra flows,
lighting and traffic management.
 
I maintain my request for a site visit to be arranged to show how the diverted traffic will
use our local road network and look forward to confirmation.
 
Please could you kindly confirm receipt.
 
Kind regards
 
image

Andy Rhind-Tutt
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Friday 21
st
 June 2019 


Mr Richard Price  


Case Officer A303 Stonehenge - Planning Inspectorate 


Via email to richard.price@pins.gsi.gov.uk and A303Stonehenge@pins.gsi.gov.uk  


 


My registration number 20020846 


 


 
Dear Sirs,  


Objection to the application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development 


Consent for the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down – TR010025 – Further information in 


regards to Highways England’s oral and written responses in accordance with deadline 4.  
 


I refer to my presentation on Thursday 13
th


 June 2019 to the Planning Inspectorate where I discussed 


the issues and impact of contraflows causing delays and diversions of traffic travelling to the 


Stonehenge Visitor Centre within the World Heritage Site.  


At the end of my presentation it was suggested that there would now be a contraflow immediately 


East of the new grade separated Long barrow junction.   


If this is now the proposal, I would like to know how this contraflow junction and lane change 


(within the alignment of the Winterbourne Stoke barrow clumps) East of the A360 can be achieved 


without any temporary and permanent lighting, such as gantry signs, temporary signs, temporary 


lighting disturbing the World Heritage Landscape and night sky and how it can deliver a safe fast 


flowing traffic solution when the distance available for traffic to change lanes and exit for the visitor 


centre or North / South routes is reduced to less than 600m.  


Further, I would like to know how large HGV freight traffic Eastbound leaving Larkhill, or the A360  


will safely access the A303 at times when the tunnel is closed.  


Please explain what routes Home Bargains HGV lorries with 16ft high trailers will use to comply 


with their planning conditions which prevents the use of the alternative routes suggested in 


Highways England’s proposals. 


To assist with visually appreciating the problem I am referring to above, here is a picture showing 


what occurs when a contra flow is in place. 


Andrew C J Rhind-Tutt 


Tutthill House 


Allington 


Salisbury  


Wiltshire 


SP4 0AA 
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Please may I reiterate my request for a site visit dedicated to the diversionary routes being proposed 


for vehicles unable to use the tunnel and when diversions are in place for accidents, incidents and 


maintenance.  


Yours sincerely, 


 


Andrew Rhind-Tutt 


 








